Website Message From the President

On behalf of the FOSCL Board of Directors, welcome to the information home of the
Friends of South Coastal Library (FOSCL). We are happy that you are here.

The role of community libraries in supporting educational and community needs is
now more important than ever, and FOSCL proudly supports our outstanding
community library in this mission. The South Coastal Library (SCL) is continuously
growing and changing to meet our community’s evolving needs, and FOSCL lends
support by raising funds, sponsoring events, enriching library collections, and by
promoting use of library resources and services. Our members contribute their
time as volunteers, advocates, fundraisers, activity organizers, outreach leaders
and much more.

We fund interesting, educational and thoroughly fun programs for LBES children and
families, and introduce adults and children to the rich and varied free resources,
programs and activities offered through the South Coastal Library. FOSCL is a non-
profit, all-volunteer organization that raises the funds for all its projects. The net
proceeds from community events like the highly regarded annual Beach & Bay
Cottage Tour, the Pop-Up Book Sales held at the library, and individual and sponsor
donations go directly back into programs serving our community.

On behalf of the Friends of the South Coastal Library Board of Directors, welcome.
We hope you will check us out and find us to be a place where you, too, would like
to be more involved.

Warmly,
Barb Calkins, FOSCL President



